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I join with the American Association of University Women (AAUW) in asking you to accept
the recommendations of the Institute of Medicine as pertain to coverage of preventive care
under
the new health care law, and to reject any exemptions for “religious employers.”
These preventive services are a critical element of the new law and would provide countless
women better access to necessary health care.
 

No virus found in this message.
Checked by AVG - www.avg.com
Version: 10.0.1392 / Virus Database: 1520/3835 - Release Date: 08/15/11

mailto:moonbeam@centurytel.net
mailto:E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA@dol.gov
http://www.avg.com/

